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2nd April 2020 

 

School Closure - Free School Meals – IMPORTANT UPDATE 

Delivered packed lunch or Voucher/eGift Card to spend on food? 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Following recent letters around free school meals, after the Easter break we are pleased to 

be able to offer one of the two following choices to support you in ensuring that your child 

receives a healthy meal each day, free of charge.  

 

 Packed lunch, freshly prepared in the school kitchen each day, delivered to your 

door between 12.00 – 1.00pm. Ham, Cheese, or Egg Mayonnaise based lunches are 

available.  

 

 A weekly voucher (£15 for each child in receipt of free school meals each week), 

accessed via email and spent using your smartphone (by email or screenshot of 

email if you’ve run out of data) at Sainsbury’s, Tesco, Morrisons, Asda, M&S and 

Waitrose.  

 

We know that the choice that you make will be down to individual circumstances - we just 

need to hear from you. We are keen to hear from everyone – you are entitled to this 

support and we are hopeful one of the choices available should fit you and your family.  

 

Tell us your choice by getting in touch through:- 

 School Gateway 

 Email  to admin@haytorview.devon.sch.uk – please put ‘School Meals’ in subject line 

 Phone school on 01626 203040 and leave a message 

 

We just need to know your child’s name(s), and which one of the two options, packed 

lunch or voucher, you choose.   

 

There is further information about the voucher scheme attached to this letter – we would 

expect that codes for voucher purchase will be received in your email inbox by the end of 

the first school week after Easter. Packed lunches will be delivered from Tuesday 14th April.  

 

We will of course keep you in the picture with any further developments in the provision of 

meals for children over the coming weeks.  

 

Best wishes,  

 

 

Katy Galling      Niema Bohrayba 

Head of Learning and Development                   Chair of Governing Board 
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